
Outreach email:

Dear Fellow/Trainee:

Thank you for attending the National Center for Complementary and Integrative Health’s 
(NCCIH’s) Fellows and Trainees Workshop that was held on September 15–16, 2022. 
NCCIH is interested in learning if the workshop achieved its intended purpose (e.g., 
providing information on funding priorities and opportunities, supporting the development
of grant-writing and networking) and was informative for attendees. Information gathered
will help structure and improve next year’s Fellows and Trainees Workshop so it is useful
for attendees. 

Please respond to each of the following 13 questions. No identifiers are being collected 
so that all responses remain anonymous. 

Special accommodations: Individuals with disabilities who need reasonable 
accommodation to participate in this survey should contact Edgar Dews at 
Edgar.Dews@nih.gm, 301-402-1366, and/or the Federal Relay (1-800-877-8339).
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